
 

 

 

 

 
 

The Associational Tie 
  GILES COUNTY BAPTIST 

 
Giles County Baptist Association held their 2024 Annual Meeting 
at New Zion Baptist on October 14th. 
 
We would like to thank New Zion for hosting the meeting and the 
delicious meal.  
We would also like to thank all of the following: Church messengers, 
Exec. Board representatives, Pat Ford for moderating, Josh Franks-
TBMB Harvest Field Rep. for presenting the TN Golden Offering 
certificate and sharing information, Ben Gooch-FCA, BCM  Reps, 
everyone sharing points of information and all guests. 

To the Giles County Baptist Association, 
Thank you, for allowing me the opportunity to serve you and with 
you for the past 20 years as ministry assistant/secretary. It has been a 
blessing getting to know each of you and I have made many friends 
along the way. Also, thank you so much for the gifts you presented  
to me at the Annual Meeting. That was so thoughtful and I truly    
appreciate it. I do plan to be active in the association in the coming 
years. I feel God is up to something really big and I pray that each 
church will get on board, support our new leadership, and all of us 
come together to get the work done. 
 

Again, thank you and may God bless GCBA and each of you, 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Giles County Baptist Association  
Executive Board Meeting 

November 11, 2024 
Location:  Shores Baptist 

Meal 6:00 P.M.   
     Meeting 7:00 P.M. 

 
The Executive Board meets the second Monday night of each 

month unless otherwise noted. 

November 2024  

 

TN Baptist Convention Summit 
November 10th starts at 5 pm - November 12th- 9 pm 

Embassy Suites, 1200 Conference Center Blvd, 
Murfreesboro, TN 

      
 

   
 

Baptist Women’s World Day of Prayer 
 

TN Statewide on November 4th 

 
 

For nearly 75 years, sisters in Christ have united in 
prayer for the Baptist Women’s World Day of 

Prayer.  

                

Church News: 
 

 New Zion had baptismal service for  3 who recently    
 accepted Christ. 
 
 Oak Grove has announced the resignation of Brother    
 Donnie Noble. 
 
 Shores is still seeking God for  the pastor  He has for    
 them. Resumes should be mailed to Joe Kalentowski, 310  
 Rackley Road, Goodspring,TN  38460. 
 

 Scott’s Hill has announced the resignation of Brother    
 Charles Gresham. Please keep Brother Charles in your   
 prayers as he deals with health issues. Also, pray for the  
 church as they seek a new pastor. 

                             Deepest Sympathy for Bro. Rick Bilyeu in                         
                        the loss of his brother. Please keep his family   
                        in your prayers. 



 

 

 

Giles County Baptist Association 
PO Box 404 

Pulaski, TN   38478 
 

Phone:  931-363-3529 
 

Email:   
gilesbaptist@bellsouth.net 

 

Website: 
www.gilescobaptist.org 

November 

12 - Brother Rick Bilyeu 

22 - Brother Adam Hayes 

Rally for ChristRally for ChristRally for ChristRally for Christ    
On the Pulaski Square 

Saturday, November 9th 

12 PM - 5 PM 

Vendors & Food Trucks 

Music/Singing Groups 

Kingdom Seekers- Pulaski 

Center Point Praise Band- Leoma 

Shalom Unplugged- Chapel Hill 

Lifepoint Praise Team- Pulaski 

Shawn Thompson- Each 1 Reach 1 Ministry 

Logan Blade- Culleoka 

Drawing for Cash & Prizes All Evening! 

Registration required, must be present to win. 
 

 

 

Happy Thanksgiving 
 
Rejoice always, pray without    

ceasing, in everything give thanks; 

for this is the will of God in  

Christ Jesus for you. 

1 Thessalonians 5:16-18 


